Mary Curran

From: DFIN Diary <diary@finance.gov.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 17 January 2023 10:24

To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan; Kathy Quinn

Subject: RE: Report of the Commission on Taxation and Welfare
Dear Mary,

Thank you for your below invitation to Minister for Finance, Michael McGrath.

Unfortunately, Minister McGrath has declined your invitation to a meeting due to previous diary commitments and
the Minister has asked me to pass along his apologies.

Best regards,

Daniel Hitchings

Diary Manager to the Minister for Finance

An Roinn Airgeadais
Department of Finance

Tithe an Rialtais, Sraid Mhuirfean Uachtarach, Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 R583
Government Buildings, Upper Merrion Street, Dublin 2, D02 R583

From: Paschal Donohoe <Paschal.Donohoe@oireachtas.ie>
Sent: Thursday 12 January 2023 12:22

To: PER Diary <diary@per.gov.ie>

Cc: ClIr. Ray McAdam <raymcadam@gmail.com>

Subject: FW: Report of the Commission on Taxation and Welfare

CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any links or open any
attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is safe. If you are in any doubt, please
contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk.

Hi
Please see below

Henry

From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Thursday 12 January 2023 12:20

To: Paschal Donohoe <Paschal.Donohoe@oireachtas.ie>

Cc: ClIr Seamas McGrattan <seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>; Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie>
Subject: FW: Report of the Commission on Taxation and Welfare

Good afternoon Minister,



| refer to the attached letter from CllIr McGrattan to you, of 2" December 2022 ,regarding a request to attend the
next meeting of the Finance SPC (Thursday 19'" January at 2.30pm) to discuss the above and any plans within the
Department for the implementation of the recommendations made in the report.

| would be obliged if you might confirm if you are available to attend this meeting and if your preference would be
to attend in person or online via Zoom.
Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Combhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigi na Cathrach, Baile Atha Cliath 8, |
Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Friday 2 December 2022 16:32

To: 'Paschal Donohoe' <paschal.donohoe@oireachtas.ie>

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan <seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>
Subject: Report of the Commission on Taxation and Welfare

Good afternoon Minister,
Please see attached correspondence from Cllr Séamas McGrattan with regard to the above for your attention.
Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigi na Cathrach, Baile Atha Cliath 8, |
Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T.2222102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriontdil. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.
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